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Comments: COMMENTS ON SAN ANTONIO EXPLORATION DRILLING PROJECT CATEGORICAL

EXCLUSION, PROJECT #58629

 

I am requesting that the US Forest Service require an Environmental Assessment for the San Antonio

Exploratory Drilling proposal filed by IC Exploration.  

 

The Yellow Billed Cuckoo, a Federally Endangered Species, is a resident of the proposed drilling area. Why isn't

recent survey data included in the PoO?  Where is the recent survey data about the Sonoran Tiger Salamander?

How will traffic on Duquesne Road be impacted, especially at the intersection of Duquesne Road and SR 82

where Little Red is located?  

 

much more thorough investigation of the possible impacts of this drilling project needs to be completed before the

Forest Service can consider it.

 

Nancy McCoy

PO Box 162 

Patagonia, AZ 85624                  

 

 

 

 


